
Daily Announcements for Friday, May 19, 2017 – A day 

Relay For Life:  Relay for Life is tomorrow.  If you are a registered participant, please make 

sure your parents drop you off at Groveland Elementary to ride a shuttle bus.  You cannot be 

dropped off at Tohickon.  You should be dropped off at Groveland, Gayman or Penn 

Engineering at 9:45AM to be at Tohickon for our registration window, which opens at 10:15.  

Also, please remind your parents to bring their photo ID to Relay or they will not be able to get 

in.  Students should also bring their school ID to Relay. 

Holicong 8th Grade Soccer:  The 8th grade girls soccer team played a great game against Unami 

yesterday with a score of 2-0.  The girls will have one final regular game on Tuesday before the 

district tournament. 

Holicong Financial Club:  All Financial Club members should have your shark tank projects 

ready for today’s meeting.  We will end at 3:45 today since projects may take longer to present. 

Holicong Boys Lacrosse:  New updates for the rest of season.  May 19th no practice; May 22nd 

away game at Unami (B team) and no practice; May 23rd last practice/game intersquad #3.  

Jerseys and pinneys will be turned into Coach Curran after intersquad game.  

Dodgeball Tournament:  Student Council will host our annual dodgeball tournament on 

Thursday, June 1st.  The tournament will occur after school in the gym.  The cost to play is $5 

per player, which is $30 per team.  If you are interested in playing dodgeball in the tournament, 

please form a team of 6 players and have one member pick up an application packet in the library 

this week.  Each team must complete ONE application packet and turn it into the library along 

with money and permission slips by Friday, May 26th. 

Holicong 9th Graders:  Please send your favorite pictures from 7th, 8th, and 9th grades to 

Madame del Rosario at adelrosario@cbsd.org or share them via office 365. 

Holicong Media For 2017-2018:  8th grade students interested in participating in next year’s 

morning show, if you missed Monday’s resource meeting but are still interested, please see Ms. 

Ambrosini in room 213 or Mr. Kelly in room 117.  All applications are due Monday, May 22nd. 

C B East Girls Tennis:  There will be an information meeting for 8th and 9th grade girls 

interested in playing Tennis for C.B. East this Fall.   The meeting will be on Monday May 22nd at 

6:30pm in the C.B. East Café.  
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